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April 2025 
 
Trip to Lincoln Castle – Monday 2nd June 2025  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our commitment to providing an enriching and exciting curriculum, we are delighted to inform 
you that we have arranged for the Year 6 pupils to attend Lincoln Castle. 
 
This will be an opportunity to explore Lincoln Castle and enhance our learning about ‘Crime and 
Punishment’, which has been our topic focus for the summer term. Pupils will experience what it was like 
in prison during the Victorian era, discover about ‘The Great Escape’ of Joseph Ralph and take a walk 
around the prison wall.  
 
We will set off and return within normal school hours. Children are to wear school uniform, including 
appropriate outdoor shoes and waterproof coats, if possible, as some parts of the day will be spent 
outdoors. Please ensure your child brings a packed lunch in a disposable bag, together with a non-fizzy 
drink.   
 
In order to finance the visit, we would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £23.00.  This can be 
made in full or in instalments.  If the provision of a voluntary contribution is a cause for concern, then 
please get in touch and you can discuss the matter in confidence with the school office manager. 
 
Please note if the school receives insufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and we are looking forward to a wonderful trip! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Smith 
 


